
From: Soura, Christian
To: Duncan, DebraDDuncan@budget.sc.gov

Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
CC: Boles, LesLBoles@budget.sc.gov

Date: 1/4/2013 3:33:52 AM
Subject: RE: Provisos

     Thanks...we have some text to pass along to you, which will start showing up Friday and will trickle in more through the 
weekend.  What's our deadline?  I'm hoping we'll have a bit of time early next week to sit down with you and finalize any open 
items?  I had less time to work on this in Philly last week than I'd hoped.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
 

From: Duncan, Debra
 
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 5:23 PM
 
To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian
 
Cc: Boles, Les
 
Subject: Provisos
 

Josh and Christian.  I am currently working on loading the provisos changes that were detailed in the Governor’s Executive 
Budget.  If you would send me any new ones I will include them in my document.   I will be working tomorrow as well as 
Saturday and Sunday to pull the document together for your review.
Debra
 
Debra A. Duncan
State Budget Analyst
 
Budget and Control Board
State Budget Division
1205 Pendleton Street, Suite 529
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 Phone: (803) 734-0641
Fax: (803) 734-0645
E-Mail: dduncan@budget.sc.gov
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